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June 14, 2023 

 

To Stevens' Board of Trustees: 

 

Today I share with you a few highlights of the Spring 2023 semester at Stevens. This brief video 

showcases some of the most exciting activities and achievements our community has experienced 

during the last few months, including a stellar new cohort of graduate students, an outstanding 

career outcomes report for the Class of 2022, new levels of research expenditures, a record-

breaking cycle of undergraduate applications, an exceptional Innovation Expo and a triumphant 

men's volleyball team, among many others.   

 

None of these achievements would have been possible without the support and contributions of 

the Stevens community. Thank you, and I look forward to continuing our great work in the new 

year.  

 

I wish you a relaxing and safe summer!  

 

Per aspera ad astra, 

 
Nariman Farvardin    

President   

 

View the End-of-Semester Address 
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